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   “Proclaiming Christ and Encouraging Others Through Music” 

 

 

 

TRUTH SINGERS 2ND ANNUAL 

CARNIVAL NIGHT 
Thursday, April 6 

6:00-8:00 p.m. 

           DeWitt E. Free Church gym 

 

 

 

 

 

Please join us for a fun night of games, 

prizes, a bounce house, crafts, snacks, 

and much more for our special needs 

adults.  If you would like to help out in 

any way by running a booth/game or 

donating prizes/items, please talk to 

Annette.  This is a highly anticipated 

night of fun and year-end event for our 

Truth Singers.  We hope you can come 

and participate! 

 

 

Recognition 
 

Recognition is the title of the new 
album that I finally finished recording last 
month.  After reexamining the songs to 
decide the order, it seemed that 
recognition was a theme running through 
many of the lyrics:  not in seeking 
recognition (though the temptation is 
always there) but in recognizing my sin and 
my need for a Savior.  Some of my favorite 
passages from the Bible show up in small 
ways in the songs:  Luke 18 and the parable 
of the Pharisee and the tax collector, 
Matthew 5 and the Sermon on the Mount 
and Mark 2 where Jesus states that he “has 
come not to call the righteous, but sinners.”  
I’m thankful that God through his Word 
and the Holy Spirit is ever reminding me of 
my need to recognize my sin, confess it, 
repent of it, and ask forgiveness.  This is all 
with the hope and desire to become more 
like Christ in every way. 

--scott 
 

 

Our last little arrow is flying 

away!! 

 

 

 

away!! away!! 

Please join us in 

celebrating 

Maddie’s 

graduation! 

 

Monday, May 29 

3:00-7:00 p.m. 

 

DeWitt E. Free 

Church gym 
(1921 Elmwood Rd.) 

 

 

(Left)  Concert 

at Letts United 

Methodist 

Church 

Also, if you 
would like to 
receive our 
newsletter by 
way of email 
instead of a 
mailed hard 
copy, please let 
us know.   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Scott Kaczinski Music Ministries, Inc. 
Life Ministry:  To the Elderly, To the Special Needs, To Marriages, To Students through FCA 

 

3002 160th St. Charlotte, IA 52731 / www.scottkministries.com / scott@scottkministries.com   

563-321-0767 

 

 

 

PRAISES/PRAYER REQUESTS: 

 

Praise for our recent Truth Singers Spring 

Concert.  It was a blessed evening of “making a 

joyful noise unto the Lord.”  (pics on right) 

 

Praise and prayer that we have been asked to 

lead a Bible Study at Grand Haven Senior Living 

in Eldridge.  We are also leading a Bible Study at 

Maggie’s House in DeWitt. 

 

Our marriage mentoring with our first pre-

marital couple has been going well, and we will 

be starting pre-marital mentoring soon with 

another couple.  Please pray for God’s 

continued leading in these marriages. 

 

Praise God for a grant we recently received 

from B.O.O.M. to help our ministry. 

 

Praise for our 6th Annual FCA Game Night 

outreach.  94 students attended!  Pray for open 

hearts as the Gospel was powerfully shared.  

 

Praise to God for Scott’s recent opportunity to 

speak at a senior boy’s barbeque. We pray that 

seeds were planted and that God’s Word would 

not return void.  

 

Scott has the production of the new CD done.  

Pray for the graphic design details and the 

funds needed to complete the project.  

 

Praise God that we serve a risen Savior!   

 

“He is not here; he has risen, just as he said.   

Come and see the place where he lay.” 

Matthew 28:6   

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Mark your calendars! 

The Truth Singers will be singing at the Clinton Co. Fair in DeWitt on Saturday, July 15, at 2:00. 


